V

SoonerCare Fax Blast

June 5, 2009
SUBJECT: 2008 4" DTaP Payment Reminder

As you have been notified by letter, the 2008 4" pTaP payment will show on the June
10, 2009 Remittance Advice.

If you have questions, please call OHCA Provider Services, (877)823-4529, option 2.

Thank you for your continued services.



